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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the United Nations Population Fund
(UNFPA) advance data and research on the challenges that indigenous women
and girls face in realizing their right to bodily autonomy and the right to be free
from violence, including reproductive coercion and in birthing practices.
Furthermore, the Permanent Forum invites UNFPA to prepare a study on
indigenous women’s bodily autonomy, with the participation of indigenous
women, and to present its findings at the twenty-third session of the Permanent
Forum, to be held in 2024.
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